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Dear parents: …. . SUMMER PARTY went off so well and thank you for the kind words this morning. It was lovely to 
be back and having a party together again. Thanks to all those parents and families who helped. It was not an easy time 
putting the evening together  until around 5pm when suddenly …. Boom !! we’re back. Music, painting, bouncy castles, 
sweets, cakes and cold beers and cocktails and Pimm’s flowing until the very end when we had no cold ones left. Thank 
you for coming and making it so enjoyable. As somebody once said about opening up: ‘If not now — when?’ farewell to 
Year 6 and a lovely sunny enjoyable Summer to you all. 

and finally ….  Newsletter	1215	…	Bad	King	John,	lost	treasure,	Magna	Carta	and	that	wonderful	Tony	Hancock	comment	
…	worth	a	Google	from	a	genius	comic	…	that’s	it	end	of	a	year	and	end	of	an	era	for	so	many	Year	6	families.	Great	way	to	
end	last	night.	Have	a	wonderful	Summer	holiday	see	you	September	1st	….	“We’re	all	going	on	a	Summer	Holiday	…..no	
more	worries	for	a	“	Sing	or	whistle	along	and	be	happy	….God	bless	you	and	your	families.

Pics of the week: Year 6 Year Book given by the PA 
today above …on the right this remarkable photo shows all 
those children with 99% and 100% attendance during a 
global pandemic. As I say remarkable .. and below the Good 
Book prizes and Ms Akdogan and Ms Charlotte moving on 
to new schools we wish them well.


